MIDDLEBROOK SCHOOL
131 School Road Wilton CT 06897
203-762-8388
www.middlebrookschool.org

Lauren M. Feltz Jory Higgins Toby Kawulicz Damien Whelan
Principal Dean of Students Dean of Students Dean of Students

Dear Parents/Guardians of Sixth Graders,

In accordance with Connecticut State Law, the Wilton Board of Education requires that all
school children have a physical examination to enter 7% grade.

The State of Connecticut mandates that Connecticut State Physical Examination Form
HAR-3 is completed within 15 months of the first day of school.

Students will not be allowed to enter grade 7 until proof of compliance with this state
requirement is received in the school health office.

Additionally, a second dose of varicella, one does of Tdap, and one does of meningococcal
vaccine are required to enter 7" grade.

Sincerely,

N -

Nancy Flaherty Lauren Feltz
Registered Nurse Principal



